
MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Comment File No.: S7-21-21 
From:  The Office of the Chair, U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
Date:   December 21, 2022 
Re:  Virtual Meeting with Americans for Financial Reform 
 
 
On December 21, 2022, Chair Gensler and SEC staff met with Americans for Financial Reform to discuss, 
among other topics, the SEC’s Reopening of Comment Period for Share Repurchase Disclosure 
Modernization. 
 
Members of the SEC included:  

• Chair Gary Gensler 
• Amanda Fischer, Senior Counselor 
• Mika Morse, Climate Counsel 
• Corey Klemmer, Corporation Finance Counsel 
• Jacob Krawitz, Investment Management Counsel 
• Keo Chea, Director of Public Engagement 

 
Representatives from Americans for Financial Reform included:  

• Lisa Donner, Executive Director 
• Mark Hays, Senior Policy Analyst 
• Natalia Renta, Senior Policy Analyst 
• Alex Martin, Senior Policy Analyst, Climate Finance 
• Andrew Park, Senior Policy Analyst, Hedge Funds & Private Equity 
• Jessica Garcia, Climate Finance Policy Analyst 

 


